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Warmingham CE Primary School 
School Lane, Warmingham 

Cheshire. CW11 3QN 
Tel: 01270 526260 

 
Executive Head: Nic Badger  

Principal: Kate Appleby  

School Diary for the  
Week Beginning: 

1st September 2025 
 

Monday 
INSET Day 

School Closed 
 

Tuesday 
Term Starts 

Welcome Back! 
 

Wednesday 
Meet the Teacher 

2:30pm 
 

Thursday 
PE for all 

New Starters BBQ 5-7pm  
 
Friday  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Seb, Oscar B, Georgie, 
Ted H, Joshua, Ellie, 

Stanley, Olivia, Rogan C, 
Aria, James, Pati 

 

 

‘Let Your Light Shine’ 
Matthew 5:16 

As we reach the end of another school year, we’ve shared a truly special 
service - one full of happy memories, heartfelt tears, and excitement for 
the journey ahead.   It was a time to celebrate everything our children 

have achieved and to look forward to the adventures waiting just 
around the corner. 

We laughed, we cried, we sang together.   And through it all, we were 
reminded of the strength, kindness, and joy that lives in our school 
community. 

To our incredible Year 6 children: we are so proud of you.   You’ve 
grown into thoughtful, resilient, and compassionate young people.   
You’ve made us smile, made us proud, and made a difference in our 
school.   Though it’s hard to say goodbye, we know you’re ready for your 
next adventure. 

This school has been a place where you’ve laughed, learned, grown, and 
been loved.   A place where your light has truly shone.   Now it’s time to 
take that light with you - to new schools, new friendships, and new 
adventures.   We’ll miss you more than words can say, but we’re so 
excited to see what you do next. 

Our leavers’ service was filled with music and meaning. From My 
Lighthouse to Over the Rainbow, Somewhere Only We Know to World 
Outside My Window, each song captured something special -memories of 
the past, hope for the future, and the courage to step into the unknown. 

As we sang World Outside My Window to close our service, we were 

reminded that the world is wide, beautiful, and full of possibility.   Year 
6, it’s waiting for you - with open arms and endless opportunities. 

So… as you step out into that world, remember everything you’ve 
learned here.   Remember the friends you’ve made, the love you’ve 
shared, and the light that shines in you. 

Be brave. Be kind.   And never stop being you! 
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As we celebrate our children moving on, we also say goodbye to some very special members of staff. 

Miss Turrell, Mrs Fewtrell, Mrs Charlesworth, and Mrs Fitzpatrick - thank you for everything.   Your 
dedication, warmth, and care have left a lasting mark on our school.   You’ve supported, inspired, 
and brought joy to so many.   Though we’re sad to see you go, we’re excited for what lies ahead for 
each of you.   You’ll always be part of our story. 

To all our children, families, and staff - thank you for a fantastic year. May your summer be filled 
with laughter, sunshine, and memory-making.    

With love from all of us at Warmingham CE Primary    

 

School starts again on Tuesday 2nd September 2025. 
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Let Your Light Shine – Ours Stars of the Year 
 
 

As we come to the end of a wonderful year, we want to take a moment to celebrate some very special 
children who have truly shone in their own unique ways.    

These awards are a way of saying ‘we see you, we’re proud of you, and you’ve made a difference.’ 

Otters (Reception) ~ Aria for her attitude towards her learning, her friendship towards her friends 
and for letting her light shine so brightly all year. 
 
Hedgehogs (Y1) ~ Monty his hard work, curiosity and kindness has made the classroom a brighter 
place. Keep smiling and shining – you’re a superstar! 
 
Hedgehogs (Y2) ~ Elsie has grown in confidence, worked incredibly hard and shown kindness every 
day. Keep being awesome and never stop believing in yourself. 
 
Squirrels (Y3) ~ Ivy for being a shining star this year! she always shows fantastic enthusiasm 
towards her learning and giving 100% in everything she does and has a great willingness to represent 
the school in events throughout the year. 
 
Squirrels (Y4) ~ Charlotte for being an absolute superstar! The progression she has shown 
academically and personally has been amazing to see. She always tries her best and works hard in 
everything she does. 
 
Badgers (Y5) ~ James for the excellent attitude, hard work and perseverance he has shown in all 
aspects of his learning this year. 
 
Badgers (Y6) ~ Nathan for Courage, perseverance and joy he has shown in Badgers class.  Working 
incredibly hard over the last two years and making fantastic progress – well done!  
 

Shining Light Award ~ Molly for letting your light shine bright every single day.  Whether it’s through 
your smile, your kindness, or the way you always give your best, Molly you always bring warmth and 
joy to everyone around you.   You’re a quiet star who lights up our school just by being your wonderful 
self. 
 
Katy Lee - Service to Learning Award ~ Oscar for always being the kind of learner every teacher 
dreams of.  You give 100% in everything you do, you always try your best, and never gives up.  But 
what makes you extra special is how you helps others too.   You’re always there with a kind word or a 
helping hand, and you do it all with such humility.   A true role model to us all. 

 
Richardson’s - Pride & Perseverance Award ~ Milania for working your little socks off this year! 
You’ve shown incredible determination, always pushing yourself to improve and never giving up.    
You have shown everyone what perseverance really looks like! 
 
 

Well done  
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Getting Ready for September 
As we look ahead to the new school year, here are a few helpful 
reminders so that everyone is ready for a smooth start. 
 

        Uniform  
Our full uniform list can be found on the school website.   Just a quick 
reminder: 

• Blazers are optional and only for children in Key Stage 2 
• Please no rucksacks, as we don’t have space to store them 
• Children need a bookbag and a drawstring PE bag 

 

  Water Bottles  
Each child will also need a reusable water bottle (between 500ml and 1 
litre).   It’s important that the children can hold it in their hands.  
We have water fountains in school that provide fresh, chilled water.    
Children are encouraged to finish their bottle by lunchtime and refill it 
for the afternoon.   Bottles will be sent home each day to be washed 
and ready to go again the next morning. 
 

      Pencil Cases (Squirrels & Badgers only)  
Children in Key Stage 2 will need a small pencil case containing: 

• A couple of HB pencils 
• A small ruler 
• Two different coloured highlighters 
• A sharpener with a container for the shavings 
• A glue stick 
• An eraser 

 
We’ll provide each child with: 

• A pair of scissors 
• Handwriting pens and their green for growth pens 
• Colouring pencils and felt tips 

 
Pencil cases will come home every Friday so families can top up any 

bits that have been used. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Stay Safe this Summer 
Whether you’re staying at home or going on holiday this summer, make 

sure you are being safe in and around the water. 
 

What to do if you see someone in trouble 
Shout – "Are you in trouble? Can you swim towards me, or stand up?" 
Reach – find a long object that you can let go of, to try and reach the 

person. Lie down or crouch so you aren’t pulled in too. 
Throw – throw something to help keep them afloat - throwlines 

(floating lines), footballs, and life rings are great options. 
Don’t go – Never go into the water yourself; keep eyes on them and call 

999 immediately. 
If you’re in trouble, Float to Live - lie on your back, keeping your 

mouth above the surface, and try to gently move to safety. Stay calm. 
 

For more information and life-saving tips, 
visit: https://www.cheshirefire.gov.uk/your-safety/water-safety/ 

Have a very happy, and safe, summer! 
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